April 15, 2022

Star City Council
Star, Idaho

RE: Willowbrook Annexation
Application #'s AZ21-12/DA-21-20/PUD-21-02

Mayor Chadwick and Council members,

| am writing today to ask you to seriously consider voting against the proposed project known as
Willowbrook. The zoning, traffic, current roads, water issues and wildlife displacement should all be
considered very carefully before approving such a dense development and golf course, which simply
doesn’t fit into this rural aesthetic. Especially in these times of drought when we can hardly water our
crops and drink our animals, it simply does not make sense to add such a project.

Thank you all for your service to our community and thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kyriacos Kalfas

Resident of Monument Ridge



